
       Harold Snyder 
       P.O. Box 926 
       Nipomo, CA 93444 
       (805) 929-2455 H 
 
September 6, 2011 
 
Nipomo Community Services District 
148 Wilson Street 
P.O. Box 326       (805) 929-1133 Phone 
Nipomo, CA 93444      (805) 929-1932 Fax 
 
Dear Michael LeBrun: 
 
As you know I made a request on August 23, 2011 for  

“the “Letter” that Mr. Harrison disclosed has been received from 
“Oceano” on the issue of “Sea water intrusion” at the end of the August 
23, 2011 board meeting on the Water Intertie project. Please make a paper 
copy.” 

 
On September 6, 2011 in the response you stated:  

“In responding to Request #3 the District does not confirm your 
interpretation of Mr. Harrison's statements referenced in your request for 
public records. The District has not received from Oceano a letter on the 
issue of sea water intrusion.” 

 
I went back to the audio tape of the meeting and verify the exact words that Mr 
Harrison used to describe the letter, he said:  
 
Time>   comment 
1:51:20.380 > Bill Petrik, I would like to clarify the Oceano sea water 

intrusion incident. 
 
1:51:27.532 > Bill Petrik, I think that you really go back to Oceano that has 

responsibility for that well and ask them.  
 
1:51:34.591 > Bill Petrik, They will tell you, that was a Maintenance issue and 

there's nothing in the report that said it's sea water intrusion. 
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1:51:41.556 > Harrison, Well thank you for your input however we have a 
letter from the attorney that doesn’t agree with you. 

 
1:51:50.381 > Harrison, the attorney from Oceano, we have on the letter 

from him, that does not agree with what you just said. 
 
I am making a public record request for a copy of the letter or letters that Mr 
Harrison is referring to.  
 
He uses the words “letter” twice and “the attorney from Oceano we have a 
letter from him”. In the context of the comment that was being replied to, it is 
clear that it has something to do with sea water intrusion. 
 
      Thank You 

 
      Harold  Snyder 
 
Hand Delivered. 
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